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I can't even believe this is something one would have to make a comment on. How absurd is it to
ask an employer to only have an employee work 15 minutes of an hour time and get paid for the full
hour of work. How can anything get done in that time frame and what kind of message does that
send to an employee about work ethics? It is hard enough to find people who want to work these
days yet alone do something crazy like this. How do you expect businesses to stay in business with
this kind of craziness? Do you really care about businesses? I would say not. This has to be one of
the worst ideas I have ever heard of and I hope this does not go through. I cant imagine anything
good coming from this.


